
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 

FOSTER CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Planning 

Commission of the City of Foster City scheduled for 7:00 p.m., Thursday,         

September 21, 2023, has been cancelled. 

 
THE NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING of the Planning Commission will be a 

Regular Meeting at 7:00 p.m., Thursday, October 5, 2023, Council Chambers, 620 

Foster City Boulevard, Foster City, San Mateo County, California. The meeting will 

be held as a hybrid meeting, the public may participate in a live meeting format 

via Zoom or in person, pursuant to Government Code Section 54953(a). 

This Notice is posted in compliance with Section 54955 of the Government 

Code of the State of California. 

 
 
 
 
SOFIA MANGALAM 
Community Development Director 

 
 
 
DATED:    August 24, 2023 

 


